
Timber Ridge Presbyterian Women 
February 4, 2020 

  
 
 Our meeting was held at the home of our hostess, Zelma Edmond son, who greeted us with her 
delicious refreshments. There were six women in attendance. They were: Marilyn Brumley, Eleanor 
Lowery, Sandra Carter, Ruth Burkey, Zelma Edmondson, and Beth Morrell. 
 Announcements were made and prayer requests brought forth. Ruth led us in prayer and our 
Purpose was read in unison. There was no mission interpretation. Beth led the discussion of the second 
lesson of our Bible study and concluded with prayer. 
 Our secretary read the minutes from our last meeting which were approved and our treasurer 
gave her report.  $670 was collected at our January meeting, giving us a balance of $805.69. Our 
offering was taken. 
 Marilyn shared correspondence. We received a thank you note from the Isaiah 1:17 House. She 
read a letter which we received from Ethan Self and shared an newsletter about the spiritual ministry of 
the Medical Benevolence Foundation. 
 There was no old business. We had two mission projects for the month. They were the 
Opportunity House and Ethan Self. Sandra made the motion that we give $250 to each, which was 
seconded by Beth. All were in favor. 
  We concluded our meeting with the Mizpah Benediction. 
 
 Our next meeting will be on March 3, at the home of Vicki Trentham. Ruth will have the Mission 
Interpretation and Marilyn will lead the third lesson of our Bible study.  Lee Anne will prepare 
communion on March 1st. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Beth Morrell, Secretary 


